ELIZABETHTOWN HIGH SCHOOL

620 N. Mulberry St., Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701 Phone: (270) 769-3381 Fax: (270) 769-2539

Jennifer Burnham, _______Principal

BJ Henry, Assistant Principal Karl Olive, Assistant Principal

Melissa Butler, Counselor Rex Hanson, Counselor

March 15, 2019

To the Elizabethtown Board of Education,

I am requesting that a change be made to the senior trip from New York to Chicago. Unfortunately, we started with a group of about 30 students and over the year, we have had several seniors drop out for various reasons. We now have 17 people going on the trip and with this number, a trip to New York was not possible, financially. Instead, back in December, a switch was made for the trip to change from New York to Chicago, which made the trip affordable for the 17.

The transportation of the trip has been arranged through Koinonia, a locally owned charter company, owned by Roger McCurry. The trip may have few people, but being the senior trip, it was important that the students have comfortable transportation for the trip and for around the city.

I apologize for the short notice but didn't know that an approval was required for this change until recently. Thanks for your support of this trip and hopefully we will see growth in this trip in future years.

Sincerely,

Rex Hahson

